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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Dinner money increase   
 
With effect from 5 September 2022, the cost of a school dinner will increase by 9 pence a day from 
£2.37 (£11.85 per week) to £2.46 per day (£12.30 per week)   
 
School dinners should be paid at least a week in advance using Parent Pay. 
 
We do our best to support our school community, but due to reduced funding and the need to 
reduce the cost to the school, the increase was agreed by Governors on Wednesday 6 July 2022, so 
the provision can continue to be sustainable.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation and support.  
  
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Mrs Anna Theodosiou 
Headteacher 
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